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90 Seconds with the Principal - Meet the CAPTIVATE team 
Last Tuesday and Wednesday night our school choir, lead by Mrs Maria Boyd and 
Miss Kirstie Hull, performed with over 1000 other students from across the Diocese 
at the 10th Anniversary CAPTIVATE spectacular at Homebush. In this week’s 90 
seconds you can hear some reflections from our students about the performance 
experience. I would like to thank Mrs Boyd and Miss Hull for their outstanding 
dedication to our students and the performing arts. 
 

The Feast of Mother Teresa of Kolkata - Wednesday 5th September 
Next Wednesday we celebrate the feast day of St Teresa of Kolkata, the patron of 
Mother Teresa Primary. Our school community will be travelling to the Cathedral in 
Parramatta for our Feast Day Liturgy. This opportunity to pray together at the heart of 
our Diocese, reminds us that we are part of a bigger church.  We warmly invite 
parents to join us for the liturgy. Following our return to school, families are very 
welcome to join us for a picnic lunch. 
“Peace begins with a smile” Mother Teresa 
 

Exciting Focus on Learning - Literacy and Numeracy Week at Mother 
Teresa Primary 
As indicated in our communication through skoolbag and notes sent out this week, 
next week at our school we are having a week long focus on literacy and numeracy. 
We look forward to sharing the excitement of learning through skoolbag notifications 
throughout the week. Come along and join us next Friday, afternoon 7th September 
at 1.45pm in the undercroft for our “Poetry Slam” presentations. 
 

Happy Father’s Day 
A huge thank you to all the Fathers and Grandfathers who were able to join us on 
Wednesday morning for our Father’s Day BBQ breakfast. Thank you also to our Year 
4 team who prepared our whole school liturgy for Father’s Day. We would like to take 
this opportunity to wish all of the Fathers in our community a very Happy Father’s 
Day this Sunday - we are grateful for all you do in our lives. 
 

Parents Representative Council - Keynote Speaker 
Last Monday night I was joined by a group of parents from MTP at a keynote 
presentation at Corpus Christi Primary School at Cranebrook for a Workshop on 
raising happy and resilient children lead by Dr Justin Coulson. This was a very 
informative evening with lots of great tips on emotion coaching and providing ways of 
helping our children to negotiate relationships. Some of the valuable tips shared 
included: 
• Always start with success - focus on what is working - ask your child what was 

something great that happened each day. Things will always go wrong and siblings 
(and school friends) will always have difficult times but always begin with the 
success and spend less time on the dramas. 

• Emotions are contagious - our children ‘catch’ our feelings so if we are anxious 
they will catch our emotion, conversely if we are calm, even in difficult situations, 
our children will ‘catch’ our clam. 

• When children present challenging behaviours we can react three ways; 1) turning 
away and ignoring behaviour, 2) turning against and reacting negatively toward the 
child or more helpfully, 3) turning toward and assisting the child to acknowledge 
feelings and assisting them to restore relationships and complete consequences 
once emotions have calmed down - connect before we correct. 

Thank you to the parents who were able to join me and I would recommend the PRC 
gatherings which are held every term. 
 

“Do the humble things with love 

and it will open the door for 

others.” 

St  Mother Teresa of Kolkata 

Important Dates: 
 
 

• Saturday 8th September / 
Sunday 9th September 
First Reconciliation Enrolment 
forms can be collected from the 
Parish Church while attending 
Mass from weekend commencing 

8th-9th September 2018. 

 

• Wednesday, 5th September 
St Mother Teresa Feast Day 

11:00am St Patrick’s Cathedral, 
Parramatta 

Followed by picnic lunch on school 
grounds 
 

• Wednesday, 12th September 
Stage 2—Year 4 Lake Parramatta 
Excursion 

 

• Thursday, 13th September 
Stage 2—Year 3 Lake Parramatta 
Excursion 

 
• Wednesday, 19th September 

Celebration of Learning 

4:30pm—6:-00pm 
 

Parent University 

6:00pm—7:00pm 

Tuckshop-2-U 
“In purchasing your child’s tuckshop 

order online through Tuckshop2U, you 

are contracting directly with the supplier. 

You are responsible for checking that 

the ingredients of what you order are 

not incompatible with your child’s 

sensitivities or health issues. Please 

ensure you check the disclaimers in the 

supplier's website. If in doubt you 

should contact the supplier.”  

90 Seconds with the Principal 

Watch Video 

https://tuckshop2u.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/Mother.Teresa.Primary/posts/1499264483507352


 

 

Give us this day our daily bread 
We say these words so often; do we think about what we are asking. Jesus in his 
compassion fed the 5000 from the little He was offered, through the generosity of a 
boy. This was only the beginning of what Jesus offers us. Jesus assures us that He is 
the Bread of Life. Whoever eats this bread will have life, everlasting. This is a call to 
deep faith, believing that God, through our relationship with Jesus, especially in the 
Eucharist, is what we need to feed us in our spirit and to nourish us in the journey of 
life. Bread was provided in the desert for God’s people, but it was there when needed. 
It could not be stored, or hoarded, or put away as insurance for the future. The people 
had to trust God, each day. When we pray, let us have that same faith in our loving 
God, that what we need today will be provided, if we only ask in faith. That the bread 
Jesus gives is his flesh for the life of the world. Maria Boyd REC  

 
In preparation for our Poetry celebration next Friday I would like to share with you a wonderful poem written by Sofia in Year 
4 - great work Sofia! 
 
Based on the “Wing of Fire” series by Tui T. Sutherland 

Darkstalker 
Darkstalker, Darkstalker you bring us peril, 

Animus magic made you feral. 
Darkstalker, Darkstalker, you killed your dad, 

You went from good to very, very bad. 
 

Clearsight had to put you asleep, 
In 2000 years, you’re still a creep. 

Challenged Glory to become NightWing king, 
And they await the danger that you bring. 

 
You mourn for Clearsight who left you alone, 
It left a chill that went right through the bone. 

Fathom was sent to help you with power, 
Instead he left you bitter and sour. 

By Sofia, Year 4 

World Youth Day - Raffle Tickets 
Last term raffle tickets to raise funds for World Youth Day in 2019 to Panama were distributed to some of our families. Please 
return any sold tickets (with money) or unsold tickets to the school office by Friday, 14th September 2018. We thank you for 
your support of this Diocesan appeal. 

PRC - next meeting 
 

PRC - next meeting Term 4 at St Luke’s Marsden Park - Schools for the 21st Century, Monday 19th November, 7pm, 
Marsden Park. 

WORK, HEALTH & SAFETY - Mother Teresa Primary 
No Smoking Zone 
Our school is a no smoking zone. Please do not smoke on school grounds - this includes the roads and parking areas 
of the three schools on this site of the Westmead Catholic Community. 
 

Parking Safety 
As you know, our school site is a shared site with two large High Schools. Please DO NOT park on the pedestrian 
crossing in the visitor car park as this presents a significant safety issue for children crossing the road. 
 

Child Safe Environment 
A friendly reminder that toilet facilities for adults are available in the school office for adults waiting to pick up students 
from our school.  

Important Dates: 
• Mother Teresa Primary, Literacy & Numeracy Week Celebrations and Writers Festival - 3rd to 7th September 

• Last day of the year for students in 2018 will be Wednesday 19th December. 

COSHC—Spring Vacation Care—September 2018 
Vacation Care forms are now available for the September 2018 School Holiday program at COSHC. Please see Skoolbag 

app for more information or contact COSHC. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


